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SECRETARY 
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Lisa Owens 
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EXECUTIVE 

Hary Kang 
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Steve Broad 
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Kim Jackson 
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SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Michael Annesley 
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Events  

S h o p  S t e wa r d  Me e t i n g   U n i o n  O f f i c e   N o v  2 7 / 1 7  5 : 1 5  pm  

W om e n ’s / YW  Me e t i n g  U n i o n  O f f i c e  D e c  5 / 1 7  5 : 0 0  pm  

C h i l d r e n ’ s  C a r n i v a l   C l o v e r d a l e  A g r i - p l e x  D e c  9 / 1 7            1 1 : 3 0  am  

G e n e r a l  Me e t i n g  S u r r e y  O p s  C e n t r e  D e c  1 3 / 1 7  5 : 1 5  pm  

G e n e r a l  Me e t i n g  U n i o n  O f f i c e  J a n  1 0 / 1 8  5 : 1 5  pm  

C H E C K  O U T www.cupelocal402.com  F O R  MO R E  D ET AI L S  

 

CUPE Cares Collection Drive for The Surrey Urban Mission 

This year we will be collecting items for the shelter, which provides over  

7,000 meals a month to those in need in our community. Please bring  

donations to the Operations Centre, City Hall, or CUPE Office. Suggested 

items include toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, hairbrushes, deodorant, 

shampoo, conditioner, gloves, socks, or toques. 

 

We will be meeting at the office to assemble our care boxes on December  

5th at 5 pm, all are welcome to help. Contact Monika or Lisa for more 

information. 

 
402 Open 

A big thank you to everyone who came out on our rainy September 9th Golf 

Tournament to raise money for the Surrey Food Bank! We look forward to 

an even bigger and better tournament next year, so keep an ear out.  

 

Special thanks to our sponsors from the South Surrey Float House, who are 

offering all members $20 off a float or a free float with a membership 

(mention CUPE 402). They have also provided free float vouchers which 

will be up for raffle at our next General Meeting.  
 

W I N T E R  2 0 1 7  



 Congratulations to all the Cupe 

402 Scholarship winners! Good 

luck in your post-secondary 

education. Also a big thank you 

goes to the Scholarship 

Committee for all their hard work! 

 

Mark your calendars! December 9, 
2017 is the 25th Annual 

Children's Christmas Carnival. 

Doors open at 11:30 am. Again, it 

will be held at the Agri-plex 

building (big Red barn) in the 

Cloverdale Fairgrounds, entrance 

off 62 Ave & 176 Street. For 

more info, please call the Union 

Office. 

 

A job well done to the Cupe 402 

Women's Committee, over the 

course of 2 days they sold 1200 

samosas at City Hall and the 

Operations Centre, raising over 

$500 in donations for Holly 

Elementary School! 

 

Congratulations and Happy 

Retirement to Frank Feiss, of 27 

years. Wishing you all the best in 

your Retirement! 

 

Get ready for the General Membership 
Meeting Christmas Party! This year, i t wil l be  
held at the Surrey Operations Centre on 
December 13 at 5:15 pm. 

Bundle Up! 

Cold is rightly regarded by many workers as a hazard, 

lowering of temperatures either outdoors or indoors 

causes not only general physical discomfort, but a loss of 

dexterity, energy and alertness. It can also lead to severe 

physical damage and death. 

 

Body comfort and safety of cold weather workers is 

dependent upon three major factors: climatic conditions, 

body heat and water vapour production. Each of these 

factors is interrelated with the other, and the clothing you 

wear will have a significant impact. 

 

NWDLC Labour Day 2017 

 

Labour Day picnic at Holland Park was a resounding 

overall success. There was a good mix of members, 

activists, families and residents in attendance with strong 

participation from affiliates and community 

partners.  Our CUPE 402 tent was present with volunteers 

handing out prizes to the kids of our community.  Based 

on approximately 1450 hot dogs cooked, an estimated 

800 - 1000 people attended, with the bulk of attendees 

being there from 11:30 - 1:30 pm.  Having Premier 

Horgan attend, speak and participate in some of the 

activities highlighted the political engagement and was an 

exciting addition to the program. The number and 

diversity of community partner organizations in 

attendance highlighted interest in a range of issues, and 

there were many positive comments on the decision to 

hold the event in Surrey. 
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